
                                                                       

 

Hello Hiteon Families!   

The school year is flying by and it is time to announce our first classroom competition for 

Box Tops and Labels for Education.  Here is how it will work: 

Turn in your Box Tops and Labels for Education by December 4th to your classroom 

collection box to be counted in the contest.  Three classrooms from the school will win a 

special treat to be distributed the week of December 8th.  Classrooms in the following 

grades will compete against each other:   

 Kindergarten and 1st Grade 

 Lower BLC, 2nd and 3rd grade 

 Upper BLC, 4th and 5th grade 

If you have questions please feel free to contact Wendy Fatz at wendyfatz1@gmail.com 

 


